
YEAR 5 OPEN 
EVENING
Thursday 6 February 2020 5.45–7.30pm
Newark Academy is a rapidly-expanding local secondary school 
judged by Ofsted as ‘a good school where leadership and management 
is outstanding’ in autumn 2019.

We work in close partnership with our family of local primary schools and are 
proud of our growing reputation as a successful community school where every 
child has the opportunity to be the best they can be through our academy ethos 
of ‘Work Hard, Be Kind’.
 
If your child is currently in Year 5, due to start secondary school in September 2021 and 
you would like to find out more about the exciting developments at Newark Academy, 
we invite you to attend our Open Evening on Thursday 6 February 2020 at 5.45pm.
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